
All Saints Catholic Church 
 

We thank all families who have responded to the study regarding the current and future needs of our beloved 
parish.  All answers received will be incorporated into the final report that summarizes the thoughts and 
opinions of the parishioners of All Saints. We want to hear from you about the proposed projects and the 
collective input of our parishioners will help determine our best course of action. The survey only takes a few 
minutes and provides us with valuable feedback.  
 

If you have yet to respond to the study, we ask that you to complete a survey and either drop it in the offertory 
collection today or return it to the Parish Office by Monday, May 20th  Additional surveys are available in the 
pew as well as at the entrances of church.  You may also respond online: 

• Go to www.brainerdcatholic.org/all-saints 
• click “Planning Study” 
 

You may also participate in the study using the QR code 
 
Thank you for your participation! 
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For more information, please contact the Parish Office:  (218) 822-4040 

SURVEY WEEKEND 


